Building whole and healthy families



through the love and grace of God.

March 8, 2005

Mr. Bob Coffman Coffman Enterprises, Inc. aka "Caddy for the Hole" Po Box 426 Palm Springs, Ca 92263

Dear Bob,

On behalf of Jordan Outreach Ministries' 1st Annual Charity Golf Tournament, we say **Thank You** for your support of our event which was held on Dec. 7, 2004 at Trilogy Golf Course. Your company was exceptional, from it's professionalism with the "Caddy Contest," the discounted Hole in One Insurance, to the generous unexpected cash donation made to our ministry. Again we say **Thank You!**

We received such positive feedback from all of the participants with regard to the fun and excitement that your services added to our event.

Our golf committee, staff, and volunteers all worked very hard to make this event a success. With the involvement from your organization we were able to provide a one-of-a-kind experience for everyone.

Your company was a great asset to our "Golf Tournament," and we sincerely thank you for your participation in our worthwhile cause. We recommend your program to any organization considering use of your services. We look forward to working with you again in the future.

In His Service,

Joe Jordan

President

Joe Japane De. rr. com

Mailing Address: Post Office Box 818, Thermal, CA 92274 Ministry Center: 50930 Calhoun Street, Coachella, CA 92236

Phone: 760.398.3352

E-mail: jomi@dc.rr.com

Fax: 760.398.6352